LAS VEGAS HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF ANNUAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING – 05/17/12
The annual meeting of the Las Vegas High School Alumni Association (“LVHSAA”) Board of Directors was held in the Library at Las Vegas High School, 6800 E. Sahara, Las Vegas, NV immediately following the Annual Membership Meeting of the LVHSAA.   A quorum was present.

Patty Haack, Secretary/Treasurer

Danny Lee


Carole Inghram Montalto


Sandy Pettit Backus


Kae Jones Bogdanovich



Matt Shlisky


Bruce Langson, Vice President

Vice President Bruce Langson opened the meeting.  Rollie then asked Patty Haack, Secretary/Treasurer, to conduct the remainder of the meeting.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS FOR 2012-2013
A motion was made, seconded, and unanimously approved to re-elect the existing officers of the LVHSAA Board of Directors:


Rollie Gibbs, President


Bruce Langson, Vice President


Patty Haack, Secretary/Treasurer

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

The minutes of the May 19, 2011 meeting were unanimously approved by the Board without any changes.

FINANCIAL REPORT

The Financial Report from LVHSAA inception through current date was reviewed and unanimously approved by the Board.

OLD BUSINESS

Homecoming Parade
Patty announced that the next Homecoming game and parade will be on Friday, October 5, 2012.
Senior Squares

Bruce gave an update on the recent meeting in Senator Richard Bryan’s office.  

NEW BUSINESS

There was no new business.

NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S MEETING

The next regular Board of Director’s Meeting was scheduled for Sunday, June 10, 2012 at 2 p.m. at Patty’s house.  The meeting will be posted on the LVHSAA website and is open to all LVHS alumni.

Any corrections to these minutes will gladly be accepted at the next meeting.

Respectfully submitted,
Patricia M. Haack, Secretary/Treasurer

LVHS Alumni Association
